
PLANNING DIVISION STAFF MEMO                                                                  May 4, 2020 

PREPARED FOR THE LANDMARKS COMMISSION  
 
Subject:  2122 Chadbourne Avenue Certificate of Appropriateness 

Legistar File #:  59707 

Prepared By:           Heather L. Bailey, Ph.D., Preservation Planner 
 

 
Background 
This item was originally scheduled for the March 16, 2020 Landmarks Commission meeting, which was cancelled 
due to lack of quorum. The emergency meeting on May 4, 2020, was the first available agenda to consider this 
project. Staff recommendations remain the same as the staff report for that meeting. 
 
Recommendation 
Staff believes that the standards for granting a Certificate of Appropriateness are met and recommends the 
Landmarks Commission approve the request for the addition on the house and refer consideration of the 
demolition of the garage and construction of a new garage to a future meeting. 

https://madison.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=4342283&GUID=3C2223E0-59B2-4574-B928-30C96742A0FE

